
September 26, 1972 

Commander (dl) 
12th Coast Guard District 
630 Sansome Street 
San Francisco, CA 94126 

Attention: C. S. Changaris, Captain 
Legal Officer 

RE: License L112-02-73 

Dear Sir: 

Enclosed  is a fully executed copy of the subject license agreement between the U. 

S. Coast Guard and the City of Pacific Grove authorizing the City to use a portion of the 

Point Pinos lighthouse building for museum purposes. 

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

WILLIAM S. PITT 
Director of Finance, 
City Clerk and Treasurer 
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